
 

 

 

Dear parents and carers 

Bethlehem Care and Hospice Trust are running a special Christmas campaign this year, to help raise 

much-needed funds to sustain the first ever hospice for the dying in the city of Bethlehem and its 

surrounding villages. 

We are delighted to be taking part once again in the festival of cribs. On Friday 8th December, Nativity 

scenes in various styles and from all around the world will be on display in the school hall. We warmly 

invite families to come and see these after morning drop-off; after this, each class will get an opportunity 

to look at these beautiful cribs. 

We hope this will be inspiring, because the next challenge is to create your own Nativity scene! This can 

be in any style and made of any material, and should be brought into school on Monday 18th December. 

Classes will have the same chance to view each other’s entries, and the crib judged to be the best will 

win a fabulous prize. 

All we ask is a donation made to the Bethlehem Care & Hospice Trust, via this JustGiving page: 

www.justgiving.com/page/st-thomas-bcht2023 

Thank you for your support 

Mr Richardson 

http://www.justgiving.com/page/st-thomas-bcht2023

